
From: LDF
To: Lightfoot Fiona
Cc: Roberts David
Subject: FW: JDI Number: Site 212 - Land off Chapel Road, Great Eversden - Forward 070420
Date: 07 April 2020 16:23:36

A call for sites email.
 
 
From: Peter Moore  
Sent: 06 April 2020 10:39
To: LDF <LDF.LDF@scambs.gov.uk>
Subject: Fw: JDI Number: Site 212 - Land off Chapel Road, Great Eversden
 
Dear sir or madam,
 
Further to your recent email please see the email below confirming the Landowners
permission for the submission of the above site to the Call for Sites process.
 
In terms of your query regarding services we understand that mains electricity, water and
sewerage are available in the adjacent highway or close to the site.  We therefore do not
anticipate any issues in the connection of the site to services through usual statutory
undertakers.
 
I trust that this email provides you with the information that you need but please do not
hesitate to contact me of you should have any further queries.
 
Kind regards,
 
Peter
 
 

From:
Sent: 06 April 2020 09:12
To: Peter Moore < >
Subject: RE: Land off Chapel Road, Great Eversden
 
Peter
I confirm that I am content that this land off Chapel Road, owned by  , should be
promoted as part of the call for sites process.
Regards

 

From: Peter Moore  
Sent: 06 April 2020 08:48
To: >
Subject: Land off Chapel Road, Great Eversden



 
Morning 
 
I have received an email from South Cambs District Council asking for confirmation that
you as Landowner are content for the above site to be promoted as part of the 'Call for
Sites' process.  Please can you reply to this email to provide your confirmation, which I will
then forward to SCDC.
 
Many thanks,
 
Peter




